Mardon, Sarah (Licensing)

From:

Mardon, Sarah (Licensing) on behalf of Licensing

Sent:

23 October 2014 09:05

To:

Mardon, Sarah (Licensing)

Subject:

FW: The Octagon, St Ives

Sarah Mardon
Licensing Officer
Huntingdonshire District Council
Pathfinder House
St. Mary's Street
Huntingdon
PE29 3TN

Tel: 01480 387075

-----Original Message-----

From:

Sent: 22 October 2014 22:52

To: Licensing

Subject: The Octagon, St Ives

Dear Sir,

I wish to object to the proposed granting of a licence at this venue in St Ives town centre.

The late closing time proposed would encourage noise, drunkenness and disorderly behaviour in a hitherto relatively quiet part of the town centre. Allowing this close to the bus station would invite an increase in crime and encourage public nuisance, with an inevitable increase in noise late at night.

I sincerely hope this proposal is rejected. There is already a large number of public houses in the centre of town and widening the area over which they have an impact would be highly detrimental to this town.

Roger King 6 Tenterleas St Ives